
RE-LAUNCH OF THE NATIVE STUDIES RESEARCH NETWORK UK 
as the INDIGENOUS STUDIES RESEARCH NETWORK UK 
 
The Native Studies Research Network, UK (founded in 2006) will relaunch in 
2024 as the  
Indigenous Studies Research Network, UK  
 

The relaunch will be celebrated by a London works-in-progress symposium  
September 19th 2024 
10.00-16.00 

Wolfson Conference Suite 
Institute of Historical Research 
Senate House, London WC1E 7HU  
 

We invite abstracts for a 20 minute paper on your current research project. 

Please send to: j.fear-segal@uea.ac.uk AND r.tillett@uea.ac.uk AND 
david.stirrup@york.ac.uk 

DEADLINE: Friday July 12 
DECISIONS: Wednesday July 31 
COST including lunch and teas/coffees:  
£15  
£10 for registered PGR students and the unwaged 
 
We anticipate a surprise Indigenous keynote speaker (tbc when funding secured). 

Network members have not met F2F since the pandemic and we have all missed 
our regular contact and conversations.  
 
So, this symposium will be in-person.  
(But we plan an on-line facility to enable our European colleagues to participate). 
 

The AGM will be held, 16.00-17.00, immediately after the symposium. 

For those able to continue conversations over supper, we will book a local, low-
cost restaurant/pub. 

You can follow developments on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1457371234537225 

We hope you will all be as excited as we are and will join us for a wonderful day. 


